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One-on-one meetings -

Construction updates
● Latourell Bridge replacement - in process

https://www.multco.us/latourell

Program Updates
● SRTS

https://www.multco.us/saferoutes
Summer school
Outreach activities
Back to School 

● ACCESS shuttle has started - July 18
https://www.multco.us/transit/access-shuttle

● Safe Streets for All Grant application https://www.transportation.gov/grants/SS4A
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